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Oregon Vote by Mail is a model for the country, if not the world, having increased 

voting participation to heights only dreamed of in other states, and at a low cost. The 

ability to vote from the kitchen table at one's leisure means more people can vote. 

Increasing voter turnout is democratic. Requiring voters to take time off from work on 

a single day of external voting is anti-democratic. Anyone against our model of voting 

clearly has an agenda to decrease voter participation, and should be shamed by 

Oregonians. 


